
My 
Percussive 

LipsR&D Project
Stammering Participants Needed:

An artistic project, supported by public
funding from Arts Council England, is taking
place over March to explore new ideas
such as the stammered narrative and the
personification of a stammer. Working with
a combined artistic team, the project needs
stammering participants around
Manchester to explore and create
alongside professional artists.

 



When? 1st, 5th, 8th (evening), 9th March 2022

Where? The Lowry Theatre, Manchester, M50 3AZ



Contact? jonathan.hunter95@yahoo.co.uk




These workshops will be faciliated by Jonathan who has a background in stammering and will
involve creative play utilising music, dance, and storytelling.

You do not have to be a creative! We want stammerers from all backgrounds! 

This will be an unpaid opportunity with travel expenses covered. 

If interested, or would like to find out more information please contact Jonathan at
jonathan.hunter95@yahoo.co.uk. 




#NoDiversityWithoutDisfluency   #ArtsForSocialChange
Project Partners:
The Lowry
Animikii Theatre
SquadFour Productions
Action for Stammering Children
The Manchester Stammering Community
STAMMA (The British Stammering Association)


